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Construction Update: Boone Beach, Boat Ramp Open 
May 21 
Who’s ready for summer? Final preparations are underway 
for the public opening of the new Boone beach and boat 
ramp on Saturday, May 21. In addition to a wide swath of 
white sand and the low-water boat launch, the area 
features picnic tables, walking trails, a volleyball court, 
plenty of charcoal grills, restrooms and a pavilion. Bring 
your grilling favorites to this new facility located just north of 
the dam on Minga Road and make it part of your family 
picnic tradition. 

  

Meet Your New Neighbor: Lenny Peterson 
Lenny Peterson joins the Boone project as quality assurance 
manager with oversight and management of construction 
activities. Lenny has more than 40 years of experience in the 
energy services sector in project management, engineering, 
construction and the nuclear and fossil industries. Lenny and 
his wife Sandi recently moved to Johnson City and 
immediately jumped in to help with the Boone Lake Annual 
Clean Up Day. They have three children and six 
grandchildren.  

 

 

  

 

Regional Engineers Tour Boone Dam 
A dozen engineers representing the mechanical, civil, 
electrical and chemical fields recently had an inside look at 
the Boone Dam project. Our civil engineering manager 
Patrick Kiser provided the presentation and tour to the 
American Institute of Chemical Engineers from Eastman 
Chemical and BAE Systems. In the photo (left), Patrick points 
out work on the earthen embankment. 
 

 
Questions about Vegetation Management in the Lakebed? 
Visit our web site at  https://tva.com/Newsroom/Boone-Dam-Project/Boone-Exposed-
Lakebed-An-Owner’s-Guide to read the new guide designed to help Boone Lake property 
owners better maintain the expanded shoreline. 
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How to Receive Regular Updates 
“The Boone Dam Weekly Update” is published each week to help keep TVA’s stakeholders 
informed on the activities associated with repairing the earthen embankment at Boone Dam. 
These updates and other information are available at TVA’s website: Boone Repair and via 
email distribution. 
 
If you’d like to be included on the Boone Update email distribution list, please visit Boone Repair 
and submit your email address where you see “Sign up below to get weekly updates via email.” 
Learn more the Boone Project and other TVA activities on Facebook at 
http://www.Facebook.com/TVA and on twitter @BooneRepair. 
 
 
If you wish to unsubscribe to this newsletter, please reply to this e-mail with the word “UNSUBSCRIBE.” 
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